



NAMUCA

584 Dawn Road Madison, OH 44057
www.NAMUCA.com

March 16, 2020

With the COVID-19 situation evolving, there is understandable concern for the health and wellbeing of our families, loved ones, and communities. We would like to share that we are monitoring updates and advice from local, state, and federal health officials and working closely with our board members, sponsors and vendors to take the appropriate precautions.

As of late Friday, March 13th our host agency, Orange County Sheriff's Office postponed support, and the CDC recommends that for the next 8 weeks, organizers cancel or postpone in-person events that consist of 50 people or more throughout the U.S. for the current convention dates.

Therefore, the NAMUCA Board of Directors is postponing the 2020 Conference. We are currently in negotiations with Marriott to reschedule the event. To that end, any **registrations** that have been placed will be carried over to the new dates. If you have already made your **travel arrangements** and **hotel reservations**, please be sure to **cancel them immediately** so as not to incur any cancellation fees.

As we receive updated information, we will continue to keep you informed and thank you for your understanding. Meanwhile, please take the necessary precautions and stay safe